
MeeƟŶŐ�ƐƚĂƌƚĞĚ�Ăƚ�ϳ ͗ ϯϬ�Ɖŵ�Ăƚ�:ĞƌŝŵĂŚ’Ɛ�dƌĂǀ ĞƌŶ�ŝŶ�, ĞŶƌŝĞƩ Ă͘

Eleven members present.

�ŚĂƌůŝĞ�ƐƚĂƌƚĞĚ�ƚŚĞ�ŵĞĞƟŶŐ�Žī �ďǇ�ƐĂǇŝŶŐ�ƚŚĂƚ�ƚŚĞƌĞ�ǁ ĞƌĞ�ƐƟůů�ƐŽŵĞ�E �^��Z�ƟĐŬĞƚƐ�Ăǀ ĂŝůĂďůĞ�ŝĨ�ĂŶǇŽŶĞ�ŝƐ�

interested.

President of SCCA latest updates available on line at SCCA.com

Charlie is looking into having SCCA Time Trials at WGI during the Fun One. dŚĞǇ�ĚŽ�ƚŚĞŝƌ�Žǁ Ŷ�ƌĞŐŝƐƚƌĂƟŽŶ�

online and at the track as well as their own Tech. The Time Trials ƉƌŽŐƌĂŵ�Ăƚ�WŝƩ �ZĂĐĞ�Ăůǁ ĂǇƐ�ŚĂƐ�Ă�ŐŽŽĚ�

turnout.

KƵƌ�ŶĞǆƚ�ŵŽŶƚŚůǇ�ŵĞĞƟng in October coincides with the Runoffs at Road America. Several members will 

be volunteering doing stewarding, pace car driver as well as aƚ�ůĞĂƐƚ�ϰ�ŵĞŵďĞƌƐ�ĐŽŵƉĞƟŶŐ͘

�ůĞĐƟŽŶƐ�ĂƌĞ�ĐŽŵŝŶŐ�ƵƉ�ĨŽr next year. WŽƐŝƟŽŶƐ�ƚŚĂƚ�ĂƌĞ�ƵƉ�ĂƌĞ�ZĞŐŝŽŶĂů��ǆĞĐƵƟǀ Ğ͕ �̂ ecretary and two

Directors at Large.

Road Racing news: Super Tour going down to 18 classes next year. There was some discussion whether

this will hurt the series. We had 8 race groups this year for our Super Tour in late May. The Glen Region

has the Super Tour next year. Runoffs will be only 1 week next year. D ĂũŽƌƐ�ǁ ŝůů�ƐƟůů�ŚĂǀ Ğ�Ϯϲ�ĐůĂƐƐĞƐ͘

Regional racing has 58 classes. E ��/s �ŝƐ�ǁ ŽƌŬŝŶŐ�ŽŶ�ƉƵƫ ŶŐ�ƚŚĞ�ƐĐŚĞĚƵůĞ�ƚŽŐĞƚŚĞƌ�ĨŽƌ�ŶĞǆƚ year. It should

be done in November.

Region Picnic: D ĞŵďĞƌƐŚŝƉ�ƌĞĐŽŐŶŝƟŽŶ�picnic was held on August 20th. Because of Covid etc. members

were recognized from three years back. Food was great – especially the meat from Colby’s. �ƩĞŶĚĂŶĐĞ�

was down, however. Could have been the change in date. It is usually held the 1st Tuesday of the month

ĐŽŵďŝŶĞĚ�ǁ ŝƚŚ�ƚŚĞ�ŵŽŶƚŚůǇ�ŵĞĞƟŶŐ͘ This year that date was not available at the park so we went with

the later date. There was some discussion among the group as to whether we should combine the

D ĞŵďĞƌƐŚŝƉ�ƌĞĐŽŐŶŝƟŽŶ�ǁ ŝƚŚ�ƚŚĞ��ĂŶƋƵĞƚ�ƚŚĂƚ�ŝƐ�ŚĞůĚ�ŝŶ�:ĂŶƵĂƌǇ�ƚhat recognize Year End trophy

ǁ ŝŶŶĞƌƐ͘ ��ŽĂƌĚ�ŽĨ��ŝƌĞĐƚŽƌƐ�ǁ ŝůů�ĚŝƐĐƵƐƐ�ŝƚ�Ăƚ�ƚŚĞŝƌ�ŵĞĞƟŶŐ�ůĂƚĞƌ�ƚŚŝƐ�ŵŽŶƚŚ ͘

Fun KŶĞ͗ �&ŝŶĂŶĐŝĂůƐ�ĂƌĞ�ƐƟůů�ŶŽƚ�ŝŶ�ǇĞƚ͘ dŚĞƌĞ�ǁ ĂƐ�ŶŽƚ�ĂŶǇ�ƚƌĂĐŬ�ĚŽǁ Ŷ�ƟŵĞ�ƐŽ�ŚŽƉĞĨƵůůǇ�ǁ Ğ�ďƌŽŬĞ�Ğǀ ĞŶ͘ �

Saturday was a very long day as we did ŚĂǀ Ğ�ƐŽŵĞ�Žǀ ĞƌƟŵĞ͘ Next years date will hopefully be back in

September. NASCSAR already announced that they will be back at the Glen in August.

SOLO: There was a Solo ŵĞĞƟŶŐ�ĂŌĞƌ�ƚŚĞ�dŽƵƌ. &ƌŽŵ�Ăůů�ƌĞƉŽƌƚƐ�ƚŚĞ�Ğǀ ĞŶƚ�ǁ ĂƐ�ǁ Ğůů�ĂƩĞŶĚĞĚ�ĂŶĚ�

everything went well. dŚĞ�EĂƟŽŶĂů�Championships are currently running at Lincoln. Tina Reeves was 1st

ŝŶ�ŚĞƌ�ĐůĂƐƐ�ĂŌĞƌ�ƚŚĞ�Į ƌƐt day. Jim Perrin was in the trophies.

Membership: We have 453 members.

WŝƩ �ZĂĐĞ͗ Several members went down to volunteer as well as compete. They had 5 drivers for their

Driver School. They had a low turnout for their race weekend but they also had Trime Trials as well as

other events. They charged drivers for camping, not workers. Summit Point also charges for camping. For

WGI we pay a flat rate for camping that is included in our contract. 

D ĞĞƟŶŐ�ĞŶĚĞĚ�Ăƚ�ϴ͗ϬϮ͘ Earl Hurlbut called it, Barbara Lissow 2nd it.


